Are you aware of the minor -
corrections and revisions to

the Long Term 1 Enhanced
Surface Water Treatment _ b4
Rule (LTIESWTR)?

&

Don’t Panic! The LTIESWTR has been modified
to correct typographical errors, inadvertent
omissions, editorial errors, and outdated language.
These changes became effective July 29, 2004. The
most significant change was the revision of the
turbidity compliance date from January 14,
2005 to January 1, 2005. The compliance date has
been changed to prevent systems from having to
comply with two different turbidity standards in the
month of January. If you would like to learn more
about LTIESWTR requirements and available
guidance, please contact the Safe Drinking Water
Hotline at (800) 426-4791or visit our web site
www.epa.gov/safewater/mdbp/ltl eswtr.html.
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